
 

KAIMOSI FRIENDS UNIVERSITY (KAFU) 
 
 

Office of the Registrar (Academic Affairs)  
 

Memo 
 

 

From:  Senior Assistant Registrar (AA)      Date: 14
th
 February, 2023 

 

 

To:  ALL STUDENTS     Ref: KAFU/501/SM/012/VOL. 1 (251) 

 

 

SUBJECT:  CANCELLATION OF CLASSES SCHEDULED IN THE ASSEMBLY HALL 

 

The above subject refers. 

This is to inform all students that the National Police Service and Kenya Prisons Service will 

hold its public stakeholder participation in the University’s Assembly Hall on 15
th
 February, 

2023. 

Therefore, classes that were scheduled to take place in the Assembly Hall on Wednesday, 15
th
 

February, 2023 have been cancelled. 

 

 

 

Dr. Jane Amunga 

Senior Assistant Registrar (AA) 

 

 

CC:  

- Acting Deputy Vice-Chancellor (ASA) 

- All Deans  

- In-charge ICT – to upload 

- Students Notice Boards  

 

 

 

 

 
JA/vm 

 

 

 

 


